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i February 25, 1980

Mrs. Leo A. Drey
515 West Point Avenue
University City, Missouri 63130

Dear Mrs. Drey:

Your letter to the Office of the Chief Counsel, Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
has been referred to me for response. Your letter requested discussions

,

of the pilot operated relief valve contained in two reports prepared by the
Office of the Chief Counsel to the President's Commission appointed to investigate
the accident at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Facility. These reports were
referenced in footnote 11 on page 162 of "The Report of the President's Commission
on the Accident at Three Mile Island" published in October 1979. The particular'

reports are entitled "The Report of the Office of Chief Counsel on the Role
i of the Managing Utility and Its Suppliers" and "The Report of the Office of

Chief Counsel on the Nuclear Regulatory Commission."

I have been informed that the reports you requested are available in the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission's Public Document Room. Consequently, I have requested
that copies of the reports be sent to you and, in order to facilitate the matter,
I have forwarded your request to the appropriate person in the Office of the
Secretary, Public Document Room.

Sincerely,

|fu., >/. t/
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Colleen P. Woo'dhead
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Jeanne Hopkins
Information Desk, PDR
Office of the Secretary

w/ enclosure: Ltr fm Mrs. Leo A. Drey
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